

13th June 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 28 Castle Street

Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr Ian Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parent,

Re: PGL Activity Weekend

Friday 21st - Monday 24th September 2018

The final payment for the trip to PGL Tregoyd is now due. I would be grateful if you could send a cheque in a named envelope to the School Office for £65.00, made payable to 'Hereford Cathedral School' or alternatively contact m.madeley@herefordcs.com to use ParentPay, by no later than Friday 22nd June.

There will be a meeting at the beginning of the Autumn Term, Monday 10th September at 3.45pm in St David's, where medical forms and a kit list will be available.

If you have any questions in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me via i.barber@herefordcs.com

Jen Basler

Signed: Date

Yours sincerely,

Dr lan Barber

Head of Science

PGL Activity Weekend

Friday 21st - Monday 24th September 2018

Name of son/daughter: Form Form I enclose a cheque made payable to 'Hereford Cathedral School' for the final payment of £65.00 or alternatively will arrange payment by ParentPay for the residential trip to PGL Tregoyd. Parent Name:

Please return to the School Office by Friday 22nd June 2018